
This week one of 
the things we have 
been celebrating is 

National  

Storytelling Week. 

We asked the  

children to share 
with us some of 
their favourite  

stories and  

story characters. 

Thank you to  

everyone who  

contributed. 

This week has also 
been Children’s 
Mental Health 

Week. 

Always a topic that 
is at the forefront 
of our minds, staff 

have been  

especially busy this 
week trying to help 

the children and 
their families cope 

in these very  

difficult times. 

Mrs Walker, our 
Senco and Mrs 
Milner have put  

together some  

websites and  

activities which we 
hope you may find 

useful. 

You will find these 
in later pages. 
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This week, it has been Children’s Mental Health Week—but we all know that this is a really 
important topic which needs to be at the forefront of our minds, every day of the year—

especially in these unprecedented times. 

And it isn’t only the children’s mental health we need to be aware of but our own too! 

We have spaces in Year 2 and Reception, please 
email office@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk 

You may apply now for places in Reception Sept. 2021 



Mrs Walker has listed below some websites which we hope you may find useful to help  

support your child and yourself. 

 

 

Mrs Collins has also recommended the following website as useful for ideas for home  

learning. 

It is a Zoo Discovery website which the children might enjoy!  

https://www.zsl.org/learning-resources 



We would love to see all your Home Learning activities, birthday photos, 
achievements, good news, sports awards and acts of kindness on the blog each 

week! Let’s keep in touch during Lockdown! 
Please email to blog@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk by 10am Thursdays  

 

Next week we shall be celebrating “Chinese New Year 2021” 

Details for contributions will be with you on Monday morning. 

Look out for details on Monday morning! 

Maggie has 
been busy 

working on her 
baking this 

week. 

She has made 
delicious  

cherry coconut 
scones. 

Yum! 

As part of his 
Nursery work 
Joshua made a 
rainbow as a 
sign of hope. 

He said it 
made him  

because it has 
lots of bright 
colours.  Fab! 

George has been 
researching facts 
about Greenland 
for his work for 
Miss Kincaid. He 
made a beautiful 

poster! 

Well done, 
George! 

Since the start of the 
first lockdown Joey has 

been working towards his 
Beavers badges at home, 
and his scout leader sent 
all of the badges he had 
achieved in the post last 
week! 14 badges in total! 

That’s amazing!! 

Well done, Joey!  



Mass: Sunday 11.30am  
Fr John McElhone— 0191 2623820 

Message from Fr John 

We have launched new more interactive websites bringing 
you the most up to date news regarding our parish  

communities which will be updated on a daily basis.   

These can be found at: 

www.staidanschurch.uk 

www.stbernadetteschurch.uk 

 

On our websites you will find information relating to times 
that churches will be open, booking a place for Mass and the 
initiatives that we will be undertaking to try and keep in 
touch with parishioners.   

Additionally we have a Facebook Page:  

St Aidan’s and St Bernadette’s Community Page  

which you can join.  

 
 
           

 

             

 


